## Trung tâm Luyện thi Amax – 39 LK 6A Làng Việt Kiều Châu Âu

TRƯỜNG THCS NGUYỄN VĂN TƯ

\_\_\_\_\_

Năm học 2015-2016 Môn: Tiếng Anh 6 (Thí điểm) Thời gian: 45 phút

Part A. Listening (2.ms)

I. Listen and number the words you hear from 2 to 6. Number 1 is an example. (1,0 mark)

Words	desert	best	coast	boat	lost	boot		
Number		1						
II. Nick's fan	nily are in the	travel agent?	s. They wa	int to go on	holiday. They	are choosing		
a place from the brochure. Listen and choose the correct answer. (1,0 mark)								
1. How many places does the travel agent recommend?								
A. five	B. four	C. three	D.	two				
2. Nick says: "I love the?."								
A. beach	B. cave	C. bay		D. seafood				
3. "Can I see a picture of the in Mui Ne?" Nick's mom asks								
4. Nick's Dad wants to go to Ha Long Bay because it'sthan Mui Ne.								
A. hotter	B. cooler	C. ch	eaper	D. bett	er			
5. Finally, Nick's family book for their holiday.								
A. Mui Ne B. Hue C. Ha Long Bay D. Nha Trang								
Part B. Language focus (2,0 ms)								
I. Choose the best option (A, B, C or D) to complete these sentences. (1,0 mark) 1. I								
live Da Nang city with my uncle and aunt.								
A. from	B. on		C. at		D. in			
2. Lan is the .	at	English in he	er class.					
A. good	B. better	C. best	D. the b	oest				
3. You	do your l	nomework at	home.					
A. must	B. must to	C. mi	ustn't to	D. mustn't				
4. "Excuse me. Is there a souvenir shop near here?" – "Yes, there's one?								
		_						
A. go along	R straight	ahead C. stra	aight	D. turn righ	nt			

## Trung tâm Luyện thi Amax – 39 LK 6A Làng Việt Kiểu Châu Âu

5. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

A. cave B. famous C. late D. valley

II. Fill in the blanks with the appropriate forms of the adjectives in brackets. (1,0 mark)

1. Ha Tinh is the (hot).		of the three cities:Ha Noi, Ha Tinh				
and Hue.						
2. Travelling by car is (comfor	table)	than by bus.	than by bus.			
3. Studying is the	e (important)	in our life.	in our life.			
4. Is a town house (cheap)		than a city house?	than a city house?			
5. This is the	ne (expensive)	shop in my				
neighbourhood.			<b>/</b>			
Part C. Reading: (2 ms)						
I. Complete the le	etter using the words in th	e box. (1,0 mark)				
air	staying	backyard				
are	cleaner	noisy				
Dear Nick,						

I'm sorry I couldn't write to you earlier because I was very busy. Now, we're (1) in a small hotel near a shopping area. Near my hotel, there's a cinema, and a supermarket. There (2)...... some big shops at the end of the street. It's also very (3)..... here because there's always a lot of traffic, day and night. In my hometown I live in a quieter street. There are some small shops, a school, a post office but there isn't a cinema. The streets are narrower but they are (4)..... and there isn't so much traffic. The (5) ...... is much fresher, too. And every house has a back yard and a front yard.

II. Read about Da Nang and asnwer the questions (1,0 mark)

Da Nang has a population of nearly 800,000 people. The Han River flows through the city. The city part on the east bank is newer and more spacious. The city part on the west bank is more crowded. There are five bridges across the river. The Han River Bridge is the newest one now.

The cost of living in Da Nang is lowest in Central Vietnam. Da Nang has many beaches. Among them, Non Nuoc Beach is the one of the most beautiful beaches in the world. But walking in the street on a summer afternoon is not a good idea in Da Nang. There are not

## Trung tâm Luyện thi Amax – 39 LK 6A Làng Việt Kiều Châu Âu

many shadows. It is often very hot at noon.

1. Which bridge is the newest one now?
2. How is the city part on the east bank?
3. Is the cost of living in Da Nang is highest in Central Viet Nam?
4. What is the weather like in Da Nang at noon?
I. Rewrite these sentences so that it has the same meaning as the root ones. (1,0 mark)
1. Viet Nam doesn't have any deserts.
2. No one in my class is more beautiful than Hanh>
Hanh
3. The hospital is on the left of the museum.
-> The museum is
4. My house is smaller than Lan's house.
-> Lan's house is
5. Lan is Mrs Hien's daughter.
-> Mrs Hien is
II. Write a travel guide about a natural wonder of Vietnam you know. (1,0 mark) You
should use the answers for these questions:
1. Name a natural wonder of Vietnam? 2. Where is it?

3. What is special about it? 4. What can you do there?

Fanpage : <u>https://www.facebook.com/luyenthiamax/</u>